
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Friday 12

th
 July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers  

It is our school policy that all children wear school uniform when attending school or when participating in a school organised event 

outside of normal school hours.  Our School Uniform Policy is to ensure that all of our school community have a clear 

understanding of the requirements for the children of our school. 

The document sets out the clothing items and colours required for school day wear and also for P.E. activities.  

The vast majority of our families work very well with school and communicate positively with our staff over important issues.  We do 

understand that occasional short term issues may arise that prevent children from being in school uniform for a day or so and we 

ask that parents/carers share this with school should it arise.  We have made provision in our policy for rare occasions such as this; 

however the policy does then set out the procedures that school must follow for ‘non-compliance’ outside of this. 

This policy is attached to this email.  The policy can also be found on our website at www.norwood-school.co.uk under the policy 

section. 

Our school colours are white, red and grey/black and our uniform consists of: 

Clothing 

Poppy Red/White Polo Shirt/Shirt 

Poppy Red Sweatshirt/Jumper/Cardigan 

Poppy Red Fleece (for outdoor wear only) 

Grey/Black Skirt, Pinafore dress or tailored Grey/Black Shorts or Trousers 

Plain tights or socks    Summer Option: Poppy Red/White checked dress 

 

Footwear 

Suitable plain, black flat shoes 

Summer Option: plain strapped sandals (no flip-flops, or ‘open toes’) 

 

P.E. Kit – Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is in school from Monday morning through until Friday pm when it can be returned 

home for washing. 

Outdoor 

White t-shirt (no football shirts allowed) 

Black Shorts 

Grey/Black Tracksuit 

Trainers 

Indoor – Please note that long trousers, leggings or tracksuit bottoms are not allowed for gymnastics due to health and safety 

reasons. 

White t-shirt (no football shirts allowed) 

Black Shorts 

Indoor pumps/plimsolls 

Long hair must be tied back 

Stud earrings must be either removed or taped over with tape provided from home.  

 

Should you have any questions or queries regarding this policy please do contact the school office. 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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